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The Bulfinch Companies (Bulfinch)

What advice would you offer to women getting into the CRE industry? It is important to understand
how your personal development goals align with your organizations’ objectives. This will help you
appreciate how your day-to-day work is making an impact and motivate you to make suggestions
and implement changes to align with the goals of the organization. Take note of specific goals
outside of your direct role and learn the various aspects of the industry to realize your full potential.
In an evolving industry, we should always be listening and learning from those around us and
working together towards a common goal.

What trends will dominate your industry in the coming months? Sustainability will continue to be a
focus in CRE and the community. The increasing use of technology to create a more sustainable
workforce will continue to inspire organizations to adapt with the current times to have an impact on
the future.
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